
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 
 
SUPPLEMENTARY BUDGET ESTIMATES HEARING: 15 October 2012 
 
IMMIGRATION AND CITIZENSHIP PORTFOLIO 
 
(SE12/0189)  PROGRAM – Internal Product 
 
 
Senator Hanson-Young (written) asked: 
 
Internal audit of IMR findings: Can the Department identify the timeframe over 
which the PRE process was reviewed? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
The Pre-Review Examination (PRE) process commenced on 24 August 2011 
and the last cases were allocated for PRE on 16 December 2011.  
 
 


